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IMPORTANT NOTICE REGARDING BANK STREET IMPROVEMENT PROJECT 

July 25, 2019 
   
Dear Bank Street Residents and Homeowners, 
 
CRJ Contracting has finished installation of the new 6” ductile iron water main from Chambers 
Street side and around the bend toward Nassau Street. Starting Thursday, July 25, 2019, and 
during the week of July 29, 2019, CRJ will be installing the new 6” ductile water main from Nassau 
Street toward the bend. Access to Bank Street from Nassau Street will be restricted between 7 
am to 6 pm on work days (Monday – Friday) during this construction. On street parking is 
prohibited during work hours.  
 
We are trying to maintain trash, recycling and brush collection schedule during construction. 
Please call the Engineering Department if collections are missed. 

 
If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact Christopher Lynch, 
Sr., Construction Inspector, NJ American Water at Christopher.Lynch@amwater.com or by phone 
at (732) 546-5206. Your assistance in tolerating the temporary inconvenience associated with 
this work, which will lead to a permanent improvement of your neighborhood, is appreciated. 
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